
NOV 1 9 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT:

R. S. Boyd, Director, Division of Project Management, NRR 

V. Stello, Jr., Director, Division of Operating Reactors, NRR 

REQUEST FOR REVIEW ASSISTANCE (TAC #6343)

Plant Name: Indian Point, Units 2 & 3 
Docket Numbers: 50-247 & 50-286 
Responsible Branch: ORB #4 
Project Manager: P. Erickson 
Reviewing Branch: QAB 
Requested Completion Date: November 24, 1976 
Status: Reviewing Pending

The Consolidated Edison Company of New York has filed an application for 
license amendments dealing with certain proposed organizational changes 
(copy enclosed).

We request-that the proposed changes as detailed in the licensee's applica
tion, dated November 8, 1976, be reviewed against present licensing criteria 
and that a safety evaluation report on the subject be prepared. The com
pleted evaluation should be forwarded to D.. Eisenhut, Assistantl. Director 

for Operational Technology.  

V ictor Stello, Jr., Director 
Division of Operating Reactors 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Contact: 
W. Butler, DOR 
492-8077 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc w/o enclosure: 
K. Gollpr 
D. Eisenhut 
D. Davis 
J. Heltemes 
1W. Butler

Distributions: 
kGq ntral Files 
PSB Files 
WRButler Reading 
VStello 
Tammy
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